
From:  
Joshua Wyatt 
Applications Engineer 
Texas Instruments, Inc.  
6550 Chase Oaks Blvd. 
MS8470 
Plano, TX 75023 
 
To:  
FCC Examiner (D. Young) 
 
RE: Request for Info - File # 0011-EX-ML-2006 [Reference Number: 4122] 
 
The nature of our request is to allow us to test our products with the ETSI and Japanese 
frequency bands called out in the EPC mandate. We are designing passive UHF 
transponder antennas here at our facility to fulfill a coming worldwide demand. The 
reason we are requesting this modification change is to minimize our costs (development 
and finished goods cost), so our tag designer is making the tag antennas broadband and 
he is able to simulate the response, but we feel there is no substitute for real world testing 
and it will be much more efficient for the testing to take place here at our facility so he 
can make changes quickly as required.     
 
I sincerely hope that this answers your questions.  
Please contact me if there are more.  
 
Warm Regards, 
Josh Wyatt 
214-567-5124 
josh.wyatt@ti.com 
 
 
 
 


